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CEO of NMP to step down 
 
The Board of Network of Music Partners (NMP) has today announced that NMP CEO, 
Malin Skogman Jonsson, is stepping down after more than seven years in the role and 
will be leaving NMP by the end of the year.  
  
In order to ensure the smoothest continuation for the organisation, CIO Tine Oswald 
will step up and take over the CEO position, upon returning from maternity leave on 
December 6th. And Mark Steven will be deputy CEO to support Tine on the offline. 
  

Malin Jonsson Skogman comments: “Naturally, it has been a difficult decision to leave 
NMP. However, after some 7 ½ years as CEO, the time has come to move on and let 
someone else lead the company. I am extremely proud of the many achievements 
NMP and its fantastic team has accomplished under my leadership. “ 

 
NMP Board member and CEO, PRS for Music, Andrea Czapary Martin, comments: 
  
"Malin Skogman Jonsson has been instrumental in transforming NMP into a world-class 
service provider, by setting a clear vision for the company, delivering cost efficiencies, 
and driving results. We commend Jonsson for her dedication during her tenure, and 
welcome Tine Oswald to the CEO position. Tine's previous experience as CIO of 
NMP since 2016, gives her a deep understanding of the organisation and will ensure 
that NMP’s administrative services continue to be delivered to the highest standard, 
ensuring maximised distributions for rights holders.” 


